
Date: Thursday, 10 April 2020 

 

 

Notice for extension of closure due to Coronavirus pandemic 

 

As per the recent directives of Government due to Coronavirus Pandemic, the 

closure of the Ahsanullah University of Science and Technology (AUST) has been 

extended up to 25 April 2020 (Saturday). 

This notice has been issued by the order of the Vice Chancellor for the information 

of all concerned. 

 


